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Comments:      I am against the removal of Black Hills Spruce in the Black Hills. I feel there are better ways to

spend the money that would be used on this project. Such as the removal of the thick dog hair pines that are

coming up all over the forest. They are so thick, you can not walk through them in many places. They will be fuel

for more pine beetle epidemics in the future as well as roaring fires which will cost taxpayers even more money.

We spend a lot of time in the Black Hills and are aware of the conditions in the forest. Removing the Spruce

Trees is not the answer. 

 


